
GACC 

PUBLIC MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 11.2012 

Attendees:  Mark Dollase, Daland Juberg, Joe Goeller, Steve Ferguson and Don Melloy.   Guests: 

Christine Scales, Julie Dunn, Christina Hale and Noelle. 

Phil Larman, President, PK Partners, presented their petition for rezoning one of the lots in the 

Clearwater Springs Shopping strip.  All of the properties in this strip mall are zoned C3 except one.  This 

request changes that one to be the same as the others.  Mr. Larman had a letter from Sycamore Springs 

in support.  Don M. motioned to support, Joe 2nd and the motion carried. 

Discussion re: variance petition 2012-HOV-035 and having a vote via e’mail. 

Discussion re: alcohol permit for Panchero’s Mexican Grill. 

Thursday, October 11, will be the 48th Mayor’s Nite Out at Heritage Christian.  Joe will send an email 

mass blast to members.   

Noelle is having community office hours, 10:00 am to Noon, at the Lincoln Square Pancake House at 56th 

and Emerson, every Tuesday. 

Discussions on crime issues (break-ins) and Crime Watch:  Should GACC use our FaceBook page as a 

center for disbursing info from entire area??  Julie Dunn now sends out reports to a large e’mail list. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:00. 

     


